
SACRED HEART SANCTUARY GUILD 

MARCH 4, 2019  

 
 The Sacred Heart Sanctuary Guild met March 4, 2019 in the church library at 7:00 

pm. 

 

 Present:  Barb Ihns, Sharon Miller, Margo Ahrendsen, Stacy Agnitsch, Mary Ann 

Mostaert and Karen Bachman 

 

 The Secretary's Report was read and approved. 

 

 The Treasurer's Report:  Checking Account $2,287.85 and Savings Account 

$6,607.39.  A complete accounting of the report is attached to these minutes. 

 

 New Business: 

 

 Sara 1
st
 and Stacy 2

nd
 to donate $50.00 to both North Cedar and Midland post-

prom parties. 

 

 Discussion was held on donating $50.00  to the Oxford Junction Post and Mac's 

Booster.  This will be discussed and voted on at the next meeting. 

 

 Discussion was held on donating to Colleen Coon for her work on setting up a 

web-site for not only Sacred Heart but our cluster, Holy Family Cluster, which includes 

Grand Mound, Toronto, Lost Nation and Oxford Junction.  This has been tabled until 

next month. 

 

 The annual kolache bake sale has been scheduled for April 13.  General discussion 

was held and will be finalized at the April meeting. 

 

 Margo 1
st
 and Stacy 2

nd
 to adjourn.  Lunch was served by Margo Ahrendsen, Deb 

Bisinger and Sharon Miller.  The next meeting is April 1. 

 

 

Karen Bachman 

Secretary 

  


